
Resource Name Contact Name Address Contact Information Description 
American Lung 
Association 
 

Jazmin Nixon, 
Program 
Specialist 
Advocacy/PAC
T 
 
 

 

810 River Ave #140 
Pittsburgh, PA 
15212 
 

(412) 321-4029 
(717) 541-5864 ext. 144 
Jazmin.Nixon@lung.org  
www.lung.org 
 
 

 

The American Lung Association is 
dedicated to saving lives by improving 
lung health and preventing lung disease.  
The American Lung Association offers a 
variety of asthma resources, programs, 
strategies for quitting smoking and tips 
for helping workplaces go smoke free. 
 

PA Association 
of Clinical 
Health Centers 
 

Cheryl 
Bumgardner,  
Manager, 
Clinical & 
Quality 
Improvement 
 
 

1035 Mumma Road, 
Suite 1, 
Wormleysburg, PA 
17043 
 

Cheryl@pachc.org 
http://www.pachc.com/about_pachc.
html  
 

 

Pennsylvania Association of Community 
Health Centers (PACHC) represents and 
supports the largest network of primary 
health care providers in the 
Commonwealth. Our network of health 
centers includes Community Health 
Centers (FQHCs and FQHC Look-Alikes) 
Rural Health Clinics and other like-
mission providers serving more than 
700,000 people at more than 300 sites in 
underserved rural and urban areas 
throughout the Commonwealth. 
 

Pennsylvania 
Department of 
Health  
 

  http://www.health.pa.gov/My%20Hea
lth/Healthy%20Living/Smoke%20Free
%20Tobacco/Pages/default.aspx#.WR
MowlXysdU 
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